
 

WHITNEY OAKS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE / BOARD MEETING  
TUESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2024 – ZOOM  
6:00PM    ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
Agenda 

 
 

I. Call to Order 
A. Roll Call 
B. Confirmation of Agenda Posting  

 
II. Meeting Minutes 

A. October 17, 2023 
 

III. Gate Reports  
 

IV. Management Updates  
 

V. Landscape Architect  
 

VI. Enhancement Projects  
 

VII. BLM Updates  
 
VIII. Open Forum 
 

IX. Meeting Announcement 
Meeting are tentatively scheduled for the 3rd  
Tuesday of the month at 6:00PM.   
 

X. Adjournment 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Note:   
 

The Committee will be conducting 
their meeting via digital meeting / 
conference call. 
 
 

Please do note that Association 
meetings are not public meetings. 
Rather, Association meetings are 
limited to Whitney Oaks 
membership. 

 

Association Members can contact 
Tasha Romine, Interim Community 
Association Manager, for the 
meeting codes and instructions 
needed in order to join the meeting.    
 
You will be able to listen to the 
Committee conduct business and 
there will be an opportunity to 
address the Committee during the 
open forum portion of the meeting.  
Please note that this process in 
necessary to ensure that only 
Members of the Association are in 
attendance. 
 
 

Please contact Tasha Romine for 
instructions and codes.   

 
Tasha.Romine@managementtrust.c
om   
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